## COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS

PRAGATI HOUSE, 3RD FLOOR, 47-48, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI - 110019

TELEPHONES: 29564831, 29564833, 26411706, 26413820 E-mail: council@cisce.org FAX: 91-11-29564735

Chief Executive & Secretary
GERRY ARATHOON
M.A., B.Ed.

Reering Excellence in Education since 1958

PV/CIR/2022 21st June 2022

To: All Heads of Schools

Dear Principal,

Subject: Change of CISCE Toll-free number and email helpline.

The CISCE is in the process of making some internal technological changes on its website and on the CAREERS Portal.

In this regard, kindly note the changes made in the CISCE Toll-free number and the email helpline, as mentioned below:

Previous: 1800-267-1760 & ciscehelpdesk@orioninc.com

New: 1800-203-2414 & helpdesk@cisce.org

You are requested to please use the new CISCE Toll-free number & email helpline from 1st July 2022 onwards. Kindly inform all stakeholders concerned.

Your cooperation and support in the matter is solicited.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Gerry Arathoon

Chief Executive & Secretary